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Matthew Simpson Named to Leadership Atlanta Class of 2024

News

4.27.23


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms, is pleased to

announce that Matthew Simpson, Partner in the Atlanta office, has been named to the Leadership

Atlanta Class of 2024.  The program is one of the nation’s oldest and most sustained community

leadership programs for business, civic, and community leaders.

Matt represents management in all areas of labor and employment law in state and federal courts

as well as before state and federal agencies, including the Equal Employment Opportunity

Commission and the United States Department of Labor.  In addition to his litigation practice, Matt

regularly advises and counsels employers and their managers on positive employee relations.

Matt was one of 86 leaders selected for Leadership Atlanta’s Class of 2024.  During the nine-month

program, participants will learn more about the top issues in metro Atlanta through retreats,

seminars, service projects, tours, and more, with the goal of helping executives and community

leaders work together to promote the growth of the region.

To read the full press release visit the Atlanta Business Chronicle.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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